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           Inspiring all to ‘Dream, Believe, Achieve’ 

This Thursday 3rd March-  World Book Day  
We will be celebrating the 25th anniversary of World Book Day – 
with the message for all children ‘you are a reader‘! 
We would like to invite the children to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character on the 3rd March and to bring their favourite 
book to share. We will also be running various activities to celebrate 
throughout the week. The children will also be given a £1 book token that 
can be redeemed against a full price book or to buy a selection of £1 books 
that are specially published for the event. We look forward to seeing all of 
your wonderful costumes. Although most dress up this is optional. 
 
British Science Week  
We will be celebrating British Science week in school during the week 
beginning 14th March. Mrs Tyler-Jones would be pleased to hear from any 
parent, carer, family friend or relative who works in a Science related job 

who would be willing to talk to the children about their work.  
 

Doodle Learning  
Well done Year 1 you are top of the leaderboard again ! An extra 
playtime for you this week. There are some useful webinars which 
are designed for parents to view;   Click here to view the webinars 
for parents  
 

Year 
Group 

Total stars 
collected 
this week 
per class 

Top doodlers in each class 
Well done… 

    2 1207 Aren, Shawn, Noah, Bobo  

1 1198 Nikola, Alexander, Aydin, Victor,  

4 600 Charlie J, Anastasia, Bella P, Sophie T 

3 544 Eliz,Preston, Kai, Izzy 

6 444  Cyprian, Scarlett, Nathan, Jonah 

5 319  Eleana, Jeremy, Veronika, Ben 

 

Family Sharing Assemblies –Next one in two weeks time (11th March 

Reception) 

Thank you so much and a big well done to Year 5 who shared their learning 

on Dojo last week. Reception will be sharing their learning on Dojo on 

Friday 11th March . This week we will be sharing photos from our World 

Book Day. 

Reminder of Times  

Doors open 8.45am Registers taken at 8.55am 

Collect at end of day 3.15pm  

 

 

 

                         

 

 

Dates for your diaries  
 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March  
 
Red Nose Day – Non Uniform Day 
Friday 18th March  
Last day of term  Fri 1st April 1.30pm  
 
Easter holidays 4th-18th April 2022 
INSET 19th April  
 
Back to school 20th April 2022 
Mon 2nd May-Bank Holiday 
Half Term 30th May-3rd June  

 

Assessment Dates ; 
Year 2 SATS ( key stage 1 tests) 
administered during May 2022. 
Year 1 Phonics assessment w/b 6th June  
Year 6 SATS (key stage 2 tests) 
administered Mon 9-Thurs 12 May 
 Year 4 multiplication check within the 
3-week period from Monday 6 June  

  
 
Last day at school will be Thursday 
21st July 1.30pm  
 
1st  & 2nd Sept 2022 INSET Days 
Back to School Mon 5th Sept 2022  
 

 

 ‘Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 

 Our School Value;  

 
1 John 1.9: But if we confess our sins to 

God, he can always be trusted to forgive 

us and               take our sins away. 

Mark 11.25: If you hold anything against 
anyone, forgive them, so that your 
Father in                   heaven may forgive you 
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